
 

 

 

 

 

 HOSPITALITY – Jamie Toups, Chair.  This enthusiastic group of parents provide refreshments for several events 
throughout the school year as well serve as host during 8th Grade Open House and Grandparents Day Mass 
receptions.  

  
 FACULTY RECOGNITION – Monica Salopek, Chair.  This committee holds one preparation meeting at the 

beginning of the year to organize and plan teacher luncheons for the entire school year.  You have the 
opportunity to pick and choose when and what you would like to prepare (i.e. entrée, vegetable, salad, 
dessert).  This year’s luncheons will be held on September 15th, October 20nd, January 19th, and February 16th. 

 
 CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK – Nessie Laviolette, Chair.  This committee recognizes our faculty and staff in 

various ways during Catholic Schools Week which will be celebrated January 29 2017, thru February 4, 2017. 
 

 SWAP SHOP – Elizabeth Alex, Chair.  This group of parents help maintain the uniform swap shop.  Once or 
twice a month, at your leisure, you can come in and fold uniforms and place them on the shelves.  This allows 
parents and students to come in and trade uniforms and/or purchase gently used uniforms.   

 
 STUDENT INCENTIVES – Raquel Quebodeaux, Chair.  Thanks to your donations, RABC provides 20 prizes 

($15.00 – $20.00 value) every quarter to students who maintain honor roll status, as well as grand prizes (TV, 
IPAD, Tablets, Gift Certificates, Cash etc.) at the annual Academic Pep Rally. 

 
 “DANCING WITH THE REBEL STARS” – Ann Dugas, Chair. This year’s rebel stars will be revealed on October 14, 

2016, and the show will be on April 29, 2017.  This committee helps us decorate and facilitate the event.  The 
evening promises to be one of great entertainment as dancers compete for the coveted Mirror Ball Trophy.    

 
I am also interested in serving as co-chair for the ___________________________committee. 

 
I have enclosed _______________________ to be used for student incentives. (I.e. gift certificates, electronics, monetary 
donations - Checks can be made payable to TCH-RABC) 
 

Completed form can mailed to RABC, 139 Teurlings Drive, Lafayette, LA, 70501; or dropped off in the front office. 
 

NAME:   

ADDRESS:   

CITY, STATE, ZIP:   

HOME PHONE:  CELL:   

EMAIL ADDRESS:   

CHILDREN/GRADES  /  

  /  

  /  

 

Sue Blakely 
Vice-President 

Lori Willet 
President 


